(From secretary's notebook) (To Prof., Mertin,
Eister Institute, Eng.)

Aug. 10, 1914,
Dear lartin:

Would it not be nice on the part of the Lister Institute to offer to
supply to the Territorials the anti-typhoid vaccine? I suppose we could
afford to do it, The matter ought to be taken up at once, It would help
territorial surgeons to kmow that an abundant supply was forthcoming,

Wm, Osler. 9



